
*Published rates effective 05/19/2020 and is the lowest possible rate.  Actual rate may be higher based on 

borrowers credit score, ability to repay, and term.  Rates shown are an example and do not qualify as 

an offer. APR is based on $31,000.00 loan, at 3.25%, for 144 months.  Actual APR may be higher.

MOVING FORWARD AS

RESTRICTIONS BEGIN TO LIFT

LOCAL BUSINESS

SHOUT OUTS

So many small businesses have

been helping us secure necessary

supplies to keep our staff and

facility safe! What are you doing to

help local businesses?

THIS MONTH'S

GIVEAWAYS

We celebrated Teacher

Appreciation Week, highlighted

our texting feature, and ran a kids

contest to engage our little ones

from home!

HELLO LFCU

MEMBERS!

{VIDEO}

We have been serving members

via phone, text, and drive thru but

our lobby is just not the same!

May

Looking for extra funds to make those home improvements a reality? Consider borrowing some

of the equity you have built up in your home! Our Home Equity Line of Credit (HELOC) loans start

at 3.99% APR* and allow you to tap into the equity of your home to make those projects 

come to life. Text or call 906-341-3118 to talk to a loan officer today!

We are excited to announce that we have opened our first micro branch where

we provide limited face to face transactions in our vestibule! While we won’t

have any cash in this branch, we will be able to assist with the following

transactions: Assistance with Remote Deposit, Notary Public, Mobile Banking,

document signing, and Certificates of Deposit. We hope this will help reduce

lines at drive-thru, however, on our busy days you will find our staff outside

providing car hop services to help get you through the lines quicker. We

appreciate your patience as we seek ways to provide quicker service without

compromising safety or security. We look forward to seeing you soon!

Today’s hyperfocus on COVID-19 and the need for social separation is drawing

members to use our digital services more than ever. We have recognized and 

responded to these changes and have made an effort to provide educational tips 

and tricks to aid in the use of our mobile services. From Remote Deposit to our texting feature to ask questions to a staff member quickly

and efficiently, we have the tools to make doing your finances from home quick and easy. Visit our blog at

www.limestonefederal.com/about/blog to read more about how to deposit a check remotely and for a full list of mobile services available. 

Mobile Services Continued to be Recommended

What's  inside...

NEWSLETTER

THE RIGHT TOOL TO TACKLE THE JOB

NEW Micro Branch in Vestibule

3.99%
Rates as low as

www.limestonefederal.com/about/blog


Follow us on

With our lobby temporarily closed due to the pandemic, our staff wanted to bring

some sunshine to your day and say hello from home!  Its been a while since we've

seen someone stroll through our doors and wave hello, crack a joke to us on the

front line, or snag a drink from the cappuccino machine. As much as we love

helping members via drive thru, telephone, and text, there's nothing like seeing

our members in person and catching up for a few brief moments.

We are counting the days until we meet again in our lobby!  

take this opportunity to thank all of our educators! We

know the value of your contributions to the growth and

development of our future leaders and hope you feel

our support, not just this week but every week,

throughout the year. Angela Snider was our lucky

winner of a $100 Shop Local Gift Basket!

TEACHER APPRECIATION

WEEK IN MAY

HELLO LFCU MEMBERS

So many businesses have been impacted by the pandemic, it’s up to us to do

whatever we can to help. Volunteer when someone is asking for assistance, share

social media posts when businesses are promoting their shop, or shop local as

much as you can to keep money in our area. No act of kindness, however small, is

wasted. 

 

A big thank you goes out to Troy's Auto Repair, UP Paper LLC, and Family Pride

Laundry for helping us secure necessary supplies to keep our staff safe!

 

INVEST & SUPPORT OUR

COMMUNITY

This year, more than ever, we

want to take a moment to show

appreciation for our teachers. 

In honor of National Teacher

Appreciation Week, we want to 

TEXTING GIVEAWAY

Did you know you can simply 

text us your questions? Need to

increase your Remote Deposit

limit? Looking for an updated

account balance? Need to transfer

little odd! We are always trying to find ways to bring

youth around the table to learn something new and

encourage smart money habits. Congrats to Bailey

Johnson for being our random mad lib winner!

YOUTH MAD LIBS

What's a Mad Lib? They're fun

stories with words removed

and replaced by blank spaces

to make a story interesting,

funny, and sometimes just a

THANK YOU MASKS FOR

MANISTIQUE GROUP

A local group of incredibly caring individuals have put

their sewing skills to the test and have made over 2,500

masks for healthcare workers, essential employees, and

businesses and organizations now that shops are

starting to reopen. These seamstresses of all skill levels

have come together via social media to share, discuss,

and encourage one another as they create much

needed masks for our community.

 

We at Limestone Federal Credit Union are very thankful

for the masks made for our staff thus far. Thank you

Masks for Manistique for coming together to do good!

CONNECT WITH US ONLINE
We love connecting with our members online! Stay up-to-date on member

benefits, holiday hours, community involvement, and tons more just by 

following us on social media. 

Click to watch our staff video! money to another member? A LFCU staff member will

respond to you right away and get you the answers you

need FAST. Congrats Jill Richie who was our random

winner of a $20 Manistique Oil Gift Certificate!

https://youtu.be/qnR41UWX9YE
https://www.facebook.com/LimestoneFederalCU/
https://twitter.com/limestonefcu
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC2aBmvRrbCPMgCEOSfY8IQg
https://www.instagram.com/limestonefederalcu/



